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Dear Parents, 

Happy Spring! As we are winding down the 2017-2018 school 
year, please remind your child(ren) to continue to follow the 
Sherwood Archer Expectations.  The students in the After 
School program earn STARbucks by reaching for the STARS 
(Stay on Task, Target Success, Positive Attitude, Respectful and 
Responsible, Safe). We are also following the school’s 17 days 
of Kindness.   

Our Spring Break this year is April 2-6.  We hope each of you 
have a wonderful and safe week.  The last day of school is 
Wednesday, May 23rd.   

We are working on our theme of Places to Go.  The last 2 PBLs 
are Museums of the World and National Parks.  The students 
will earn the following Badges as they complete the activities: 
Primary Badges; Adventurer and Park Explorer and 
Intermediate Badges; Curator and Outdoor Destinations. 

Mr. Keith from 4-H made his last visit this past month.  The 
students learned about growing our own food and the parts 
of a plant that we eat.  We enjoyed our lessons with Mr. Keith 
and we will continue to grow our garden.   

Last month BCSO visited us on 2 occasions, we had lessons on 
being safe and anti-bullying. 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

  April 2-6, 2018 
Spring Break  
                         
April 23-27, 2018 
After School Professionals 
Appreciation Week  
 
  
How to help your child succeed 
in school: 

 Stay involved and feel 
free to contact your 
child’s teacher with any 
questions or concerns. 

 Ask your children about 
school and encourage 
them to talk about their 
day. 

 Read with your child every 
night. 

 Teach your children to be 
responsible for their 
actions and schoolwork. 

 Help your child with 
his/her homework every 
night. 
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Girl Scouts and Boy Scouts continue to come out and meet 
with our students.  The students enjoy these meetings and 
always have fun with the activities. 

We continue to have 2 Academic Teachers working with our 
students.  Mrs. Seus works with all grades and Ms. Borghoff 
primarily works with 4th grade.  Ms. Borghoff also meets with 4th 
grade on Tuesdays for Book Club. The students are enjoying 
the books. 

Please encourage your child(ren) to be prepared for 
homework and to seek help if it is needed in any area of 
academics. Our teachers are happy to help with any areas 
that the students are struggling in.   

Gentle Reminder:  Please make sure you are signing your child 
out at 5:47 or later.  We want to make sure your child is able to 
receive the full benefits of the 21st CCLC grant program. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please see Ms. Heidi or 
you can call or email at Jacobson.Heidi@brevardschools.org. 

            
 

 


